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Heller: Washington Cannot Continue to Ignore Staggering Debt 

(Washington, DC) – Today the non-partisan Congressional Budget Office projected the federal government will run a $1.1 trillion budget deficit for fiscal year 2012 if current laws remain unchanged. Senator Heller (R-NV) reacted to today’s forecast with the following statement: 

“As Nevadans struggle to overcome the highest unemployment in the nation, they cannot afford Washington’s reckless spending. After three years of controlling Washington, President Obama and his supporters continue to dig our country deeper into debt. They have wasted trillions of taxpayers’ dollars on the President’s expensive health care law and unsuccessful stimulus plan, and have continued to ask for more. I have just one question, ‘Is it working?’
“Even now, as we face an unprecedented $15 trillion in debt, the Senate has not passed a budget in more than 1,000 days. Passing a budget is one of Congress’ most basic responsibilities. We cannot begin to address our nation’s debt without a long-term plan, which is why I introduced my No Budget, No Pay legislation. If Congress does not pass a budget, then Members should not get paid,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

###
